
 

 

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN 

In accordance with the EPA’s Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1987  
(40 CFR Part 763), the Pottstown School District is required to give annual notification stating 
that the Asbestos Management Plan for each Building is available for public review.  The plan is 
currently kept in the Operations and Maintenance Department.  These records are available for 
review during the normal school business hours. 
 
 


